
Hi everyone 

 

As you are aware, we unable to host Sports Day this year in the way that we all wished, 

and we have been considering alternative ways to make it a spectators' event!  There is a 

possibility that we can either live stream each Year Group's events via our school 

Facebook account or record each event and post it to a secure YouTube channel (as we 

did with the Nativity Play).  Both of these options will mean that all children are filmed at 

a distance, as they rotate around each event.  This will require permission from parents, 

in order for Sports Day to happen in the way in which it was planned for an audience.  I 

know that there are some restrictions in place for a handful of our pupils, regarding 

photographs and media.  If you do not wish your child to be filmed, please contact the 

school office next week so that myself and Mrs Reeve can make alternative 

arrangements.  If we do not hear from you we will assume we have your 

permission.  Please note that the films will not be public - they will be restricted to our 

school community only. 

  

Many thanks 

 

Amy Mavin 
 


